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There is an outstanding program that is available to all families with 7-8th grade children who 
qualify for free or reduced hot lunch.  The program is called, “Twenty-first Century Scholars.”  
This program provides four FREE years of college tuition for qualifying students.  More 
information, including application instructions, can be found online at www.scholars.in.gov.    
 
This program truly provides hope for those families who do not believe they can afford college 
tuition.  Through 21st Century Scholars, college tuition is truly affordable for ALL Hoosiers. 
 
If you would like to know more about this program, please contact our school counselor, 
Violet Dickerson, at vdickerson@stpeters-columbus.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


